
Hello Council

As a local resident of Manly for over 22 years, I am pleased to support Hugos Manly on their application to extend their 
excellent dining services via the above Development Application.

Hugos has been a fantastic Ambassador for Manly, catering to locals and visitors alike with a ‘second to none’ restaurant 
experience and helping to put Manly ‘on the map’ as a go-to destination for great food, service, and harbour environment.

The proposed extension will complement the infrastructure of the current restaurant ‘footprint’ and increase the amenity 
of the wharf via its focus on alfresco dining. 

Everyone wins with this development – locals, visitors, and Council – by drawing positive focus to a destination which 
already has a unique positioning as a tourist gateway to the wider Manly community. Hugos success is Manly’s success.

I am happy to respond to Council with any specific requests relating to this submission.
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